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PFPA Director to Provide Statement About Pentagon Shooting Incident 
 

            Pentagon Force Protection Agency Director Steven E. Calvery will address the news media at 11:30 a.m. 
EDT on Oct. 19 in the PFPA Conference Room (5B855), to provide a statement and answer questions regarding the 
shooting incident that occurred at the Pentagon this morning. 

            Journalists without a Pentagon building pass will be picked up at the River Entrance only.  Plan to arrive no 
later than 20 minutes prior to the event; have proof of affiliation and two forms of photo identification.  Please call 703-
692-9122 for escort into the building. 

OSD Public Affairs Press Advisory can be found here:  
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